Central Midlands Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC)
February 10, 2021, at 10:00am

The meeting for the Central Midlands LEPC was held in the Newberry County Emergency
Operations Center (EOC) 540 Wilson Road, Newberry, SC on February 10, 2021, at
10:00am.

The meeting was opened with the welcome and introduction by Tommy Long
Newberry County Emergency Management Coordinator and Bethany Morton 5C
Emergency Management Division.

1. ESF 24 Preparedness: Vaccines to Reentry- Chuck Bundy, Department of
Commerce (cbundy@sccommerce.com). Mr. Bundy presented a Power
Point presentation on how to get companies back to work and he also
discussed vaccine phases.

2. E-Plan Training- Jim Martin, DHEC- Mr. Martin gave information on how to
file an online E-Plan on www.eplan.net

3. HMEP Grant Update- Chief Keith Minick, City of Newberry Fire- Chief
Minick presented a Power Point presentation on the grant purchase of
confined space training equipment\rope rescue, $25,000 has been
received so far.

Next meeting will be September 7, 2021.

The meeting was adjourned by Tommy Long.



